
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
                  Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY T 01872 272265 F 01872 272265 
                    E secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk W www.keaschool.org.uk 

14 July 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our Autumn 1 topic ‘Cornish Myths and Legends’, Y1 and Y2 will be visiting St 
Michael’s Mount on Friday 15 September 2023. On this trip the children will be learning about 
different legends relating to St Michaels’s Mount including Cormoran the Giant. There is no 
cost to parents for this visit.  
 
The coach will be leaving school at 9.15 am and the children will return by 3.00 pm. Kea 
School Friends have very kindly offered to fund the transport costs for this visit.  The children 
will need to bring a water bottle (no glass bottles) and packed lunch (or a packed lunch can 
be ordered from the school kitchen). We will be outside for most of the day, so it is essential 
that the children bring a coat, hat and gloves to stay warm and dry. Please can the children all 
wear normal school uniform. Due to the tide times on this day, the causeway will be open for 
us to walk there and back, so please make sure your child is wearing suitable comfortable 
shoes.  
 
A small number of adult volunteers will be needed for this trip. We have a limit on adults that 

can gain entry into St Michael’s Mount to assist with the visit.  If you are available to help, then 

please indicate on the consent form. Please note that priority will be given to volunteers that 

have a valid DBS certificate. 

 

Please complete the online consent forms below by Monday 4 September (one per child) 
allowing your child to attend this trip:  
 

• St Michaels Mount Consent Form 

• Packed Lunch Order Form 

 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Abigail Reeve  

mailto:secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/zVVXuhiP9n
https://forms.office.com/e/tNHuzTnRVN

